
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am currently working as a 

[Your Job Title] in the [Your Department] at [Your Company]. I am reaching out to inquire 

about any potential cross-team opportunities within [Recipient's Team/Department]. 

With a strong interest in [specific area or project related to the recipient's team], I believe that 

collaborating with your team could provide valuable insights and contribute to [specific goal or 

project]. I am eager to leverage my skills in [your skills] and learn more about [specific aspect of 

the recipient's team]. 

If there are any current or upcoming projects where I could assist or contribute, I would greatly 

appreciate the opportunity to discuss this further. Thank you for considering my inquiry, and I 

look forward to the possibility of working together. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Job Title] 

[Your Contact Information] 


